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Welcome Back!  
 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 

 

Key Office Contacts: 
 
To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two contact 
numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 

Breakfast Club 
 
Re-opens on Monday at 8am. Children should arrive at Gate 1 
which is situated at the main office. The charge is £3 and will be 
open to all children. Breakfast will be served in bubbles followed 
by table top activities. Please contact the school office with any 
questions.  
___________________________________________________ 

Home Learning, Reading and PE kits. 
 
More information will be sent via e-mail next week to support 
your child’s learning.  
 

  
Thank you for arriving at school at your child’s allocated 

time. 
 

Siblings can be dropped off together at the earliest gate time. 
Punctuality has been excellent this week with very few late 
children. This helps us maintain the learning bubbles and 
complex organisational systems we have put in place.  
Where possible, please drop off and collect alone.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Thank you very much for supporting us this week as we 
adjust to the new safety systems. Your patience and 
encouragement has been very much appreciated and it is 
good to know that we have welcomed all the children back 
to full time learning. A special welcome to our new children 
and families!  
 
Attendance this week has been very good and the children 
have adjusted well. Barlby has remained partially open 
since March but we have all enjoyed working with full 
classes of children again. We remain focused on keeping 
them safe and happy whilst catching up on learning. Please 
feel free to get in touch with enquiries and e-mail your 
child’s teacher directly. Please find e-mail addresses 
attached with this newsletter. We hope that we can return to 
spending time together in the months to come but in the 
meantime remember we are still here for you.  
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